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December 19/20 Bulletin, Cantor & Prayer Announcements (#38) 

 

Bulletin 

 
God's Work Through Our Hands 

 
The Strategic Planning Committee and Father Portelli have been working through the tedious 
process of detailing the many renovation specifications to finalize construction documents that will 
be sent out for bids.  Due to zoning issues, we are also preparing for a February Gladwin City 
Building Commission public hearing, where our plans will be presented for city approval. 
 
As of November 30, 2020, $882,145 has been pledged to the campaign with $758,103 received 
and interest (roughly 86 percent).  Thank you for your ongoing financial and prayerful support. 
 

Prayer 

 
Eternal Father, we turn to you in thanksgiving for what we have been blessed with, and for 
anticipation for what is yet to come.  Continue to bless us with unity, generosity, and grateful 
hearts.  Please guide our parish’s efforts to embrace our tradition and build our future.  Help us to 
always share your Good News with everyone we encounter, and to bring those who enter our 
church into a deeper relationship with Jesus Christ.  Enliven our hearts with your Holy Spirit to 
share in the hope of all our parishioners, that we may grow together in the way of your Son, Jesus 
Christ, who lives and reigns for ever and ever.  Amen. 
 

Cantor 

 
The Strategic Planning Committee and Father Portelli have been working through the tedious 
process of detailing the many renovation specifications to finalize construction documents that will 
be sent out for bids.  Due to zoning issues, we are also preparing for a February Gladwin City 
Building Commission public hearing, where our plans will be presented for city approval. 
 
As of November 30, 2020, $882,145 has been pledged to the campaign with $758,103 received 
a
n
d
 
i
n
t
e
r
e
s
t
 
(
r
o
u
g
h
l
y


